
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

July 25, 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Richard A. Hyde, P.E., MC 109 
Office of the Executive Director 
Texas Commission of Environmental Quality 
P.O. Box 13087 
Austin, Texas  78711-3087 
 
Dear Mr. Hyde: 
 
Pursuant to the attached Fort Bend County Commissioners Court action on July 25, 2017, Fort 
Bend County wishes to withdraw from the Low Income Repair and Replacement Program 
(LIRAP).   The County understands that by withdrawal from the LIRAP program we will also no 
longer be eligible for the Local Initiative Project (LIP).  Please discontinue the assessment of 
LIRAP fees on Fort Bend County vehicles owners at the earliest possible date. 
 
In addition, I request that Fort Bend County be released from the LIRAP grant contract effective 
the last day of the legislative biennium in which the LIRAP fee termination date occurs.  The 
intent is that Fort Bend County residents continued to have access to the collected LIRAP/LIP 
funds through August 31, 2019.     
 
If you should have any questions, please contact my office at 281-341-8608. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Robert E. Hebert 
 
 


